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Beckley, West Virginia ��� Fourth District Congressman

Nick J. Rahall, (D-WV), will take part in the Congressional

Hearings on Veteran Health Care problems in Beckley on Wed.

Jan. 11. The hearings will be headed up by Senator Jennings

Randolph, (D�WV).

�Issues that face those brave men and women who fought for

this country are of great importance to me,� said Rahall. "We

can never do enough for these fine Americans.�

The hearings will be held at the Mining Enforcement Safety

Academy in Beckley at 1pm.

Congressman Rahall observed that, VRaleigh County residents
have a unique opportunity to express their views on veteran&#39;s

issues to members of the Senate Veteran&#39;s Committee, and we all

owe a great deal to Senator Randolph for bringing the Committee

into this area of West Virginia."

�250,000 West Virginians who served in the Armed Forces

will be helped by the decisions made by the Veteran&#39;s Committee,

and both Senator Randolph and myself look forward to a good

meeting to discuss veteran&#39;s issues,� Rahall concluded.
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